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This is an attempt to limit the people of Oregon the opportunity to vote in elections. 

There are is no reason to end mail-in voting. 

Oregon has proven over time that voter identification is nearly flawless through voter 

registration and the signature on the return envelope. 

There is a problem throughout the nation, that should look to Oregon for the solution. 

Oregon is a leader. Let's stay that way!!! 


